

SILVER CREEK CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

P. O. Box 270 ~ Silver Creek, NY 14136 Area Code 716-934-2603 ~ Fax 716-934-7983 website: www.silvercreekschools.org

November 18, 2020

Dear Elementary Parent/Guardian:

Our records indicate you have chosen the daily online remote learning model for your child(ren). Now that we have completed our first 10 weeks of the school year, we would like to conduct a short survey to gather your input. As you are likely aware, this is the first time in history that public schools in New York State have offered a fully remote learning model to educate students because of the worldwide COVID-19 pandemic crisis.

In our commitment to continued program review, we request you complete this short survey by **Tuesday**, **November 24 at 5pm** to help guide us so we can improve the virtual teaching/programming to our elementary students. Please be honest and candid with the information you share as we will use it to build upon the good things, change where possible, and gain knowledge for future implementation. We are hopeful you will put your name on the survey so we can contact you if we have questions, BUT it can also be completed anonymously if you prefer.

We remain committed to enhanced communication, progressing methodically and transparently, under the decision making of "what is best for students" within the structural parameters we have available to us.

Please complete the following survey: www.ibit.ly/g3AW (also found on the district website's reopening tab and QR code found to the bottom right). If you do not have internet access call 934-2603 ext. 1900.

You can indicate the grade level(s) of your student(s) in the survey, it will be helpful for us to understand as answers for primary students may be different than for intermediate students. Complete a separate survey for each Elementary child in your household.

In closing, we remind you that, "We are all in this together and together we will get through this".

If you have specific questions, please contact Mr. Sterling Stearns, Elementary Principal at (716) 934-2603 ext. 1100.

Sincerely,

Todd Crandall, Superintendent of Schools Sterling Stearns, Elementary Principal

